Google

August 22, 2018

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road - Gate A

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer

'srules
Re: FCC ID: A4AR-WT4

To the Commission:

This Change of Identification request seeks a new FCC ID, A4R-WT4, for a currently approved device pursuant to Section 2.933(b) of
the Commission’s rules. This application by Google LLC would create a new FCC ID under the A4R grantee code for purpose of
marketing. The original grant of TLZ-CM389NF would remain in effect.

An authorization letter by AzureWave Technologies, Inc. is attached.
Per the requirements of Section 2.933(b) of the Commission’s rules:

The original identification is TLZ-CM389NF

The original grant date is 07/01/2016

The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number is different.

The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.
Exterior photographs are included in this application.
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The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:
Cover Letter

External Photos

FCC ID label format and location

Sincerely yours,
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Warwick Wong, P.E.

Manager, EMC Engineering
Google LLC

1600 Amphitheatre Parkway
Mountain View, CA 94043

Phone: (408) 425-6290

Email: warwickwong@google.com



